Solicitation Details

RFP for Utility Billing System Alternatives Feasibility Study

Clean Water Services (District) wishes to hire a consultant to identify and evaluate the feasibility of alternatives to District's current utility billing and collections system. Interested vendors must submit proposals by 2:00 p.m. Wednesday, December 19, 2007 to Christina Day, Financial Planning Manager, Clean Water Services, 2550 SW Hillsboro Hwy, Hillsboro, OR 97123-9397. Faxed or late proposals will not be accepted.

Status: Open

Opens: 11/19/2007

Closes: 12/19/2007

